
IMPORTANT NOTICE
FROM GILA RIVER POLICE DEPARTMENT (GRPD)

In an effort to keep our Community safe, GRPD will perform Safety Education 
Checkpoints beginning January 8, 2021. The purpose of the Safety Education 
Checkpoints is to educate the Community about the importance of Stay-at-Home 
Executive Order NO. 9. To further protect and serve the Community, GRPD is doing 
their part to combat the recent rise in COVID-19 cases within the Community and 
surrounding areas.

Safety Education Checkpoints will occur Friday thru Sunday, daily 
from 6 pm to 2 am.

REMINDER: If you see something, say something, call GRPD to report violations. 

520-562-4511

GRIC:  
www.mygilariver.com
Phone:  
520.562.5132
Email:  
Disease.Surveillance.THD@
gric.nsn.us

GRHC: 
GRHC.ORG/Coronavirus
Phone:  
520.550.6079

OEM:  
www.gricsafety.org
Phone:  
520.610.8120 
Email:  
OEM2@gric.nsn.us

SAFETY EDUCATION 
CHECKPOINTS

COMING SOON.


